
 

 

 

NOVEMBER 2016 

For residents… 

Mars 2016 

Airport development  
work on Lot 7 

Aéroports de Montréal (ADM) wishes to inform you of work currently taking place on 
the Lot 7 site at Montréal–Trudeau airport. 

The roadway construction work is finished.  
The envelope of the building for the non-
passenger screening vehicles (NPSVs) 
checkpoint is almost completed. 
 
By November 14, we will have completed 
paving work near the NPSV building.  
 
Beginning in mid-December, all outdoor 
work will be completed and we will be 
working inside the building. The project is 
still scheduled for completion in April 
2017.  
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There may exceptionally be work during 
the weekend. We would like to point out 
that construction site operating hours are 
within the times authorized by the City of 
Dorval 
http://www.ville.dorval.qc.ca/en/informatio
n/noise. 
 
We are finishing analysis work for the 
sound barrier. Neighbourhood residents 
will receive more information early in 
2017.  
 
If you wish to receive information on Lot 7 
work, we invite you to send us your e-mail 
address at: info@admtl.com. 
 
NPSV building envelope 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


